
 
          

 

Wangari Maathai Memorial Lecture 
24th of June, 2014 

 

 We here at the Green Belt Movement International - Europe would  
like to invite you to the annual Wangari Maathai Memorial Lecture 

  
"Our Brilliant Low-Carbon Future" 

  
by special guest lecturer  

  
Sir Jonathon Porritt  

Founder Director of Forum for the Future  
  

  Join us Midsummer's Day at the beautiful Royal Botanic Gardens, 
Kew, for an evening commencing with a tour of the gardens at  
6 pm, drinks and canapés at 6.30 pm and lecture at 7.15 pm,  

followed by Q&A and discussion.  
  

This annual event, in honour of Nobel Peace Laureate  
Professor Wangari Maathai, is an opportunity to celebrate  

her work and legacy together with the Green Belt Movement. 
    

 A donation of £5 is suggested, please RSVP by clicking here. 

 

 
 
 
 

The Green Belt Movement International – Europe 
Development House, 56-64 Leonard Street, London EC2A 4LT, 020 7549 0395 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001RUzpEKjxg0_CI2Qc3xE6b2kWWC5GCRIY-i0HYIIhYehOd8LPKvhegWFrL0U9aS4h36SNExULDlZwOpe0-iiVpFVPwjVKEQCUQ99QLtY2XPFIV4gDRNznDWMvskeQLnGfVLjF8yHAmSAfnALVb_DF2UfmSHRxNISwYZmeDJk_PrjpWJ2S8fdFObzM2laEkxCAhGjuhtvr7Yg=

